
  

Mason Conservation Commission 
 

June 8 2022, 7:00 PM to 9:35 

Attendance:  

• Chuck Andersen – present 

• Barbara DeVore – absent 

• Liz Fletcher – present 

• Bob Larochelle – present 

• Lundy Lewis – present 

• Ann Moser – present 

• Chris Pratka - present 

Alternates: 

• Charlie Lanni – absent 

• Rosanna Nadeau – absent 

 

Minutes:  Liz moved we accept the May 11 minutes as amended. Lundy seconded. Passed unanimously.  

Bills to pay:  None 

Letters received: Received letter from Meridian Land Services regarding an application for a wetland permit to expand an existing 
stream on Lot E-31 in Mason. We will ask for clarification. 

Action Items Review:  Completed 

CC email:  None 

Visitors:  We had one visitor tonight, Ken Spacht. We discussed the haying contract for the fields on Greenville Road. We agreed to 
continue the current contract with Ken for 5 years. He will visit us once per year and offer up records of field maintenance. 

Other: 

We discussed NH regulations on subdivision and accessory dwelling units (ADU) in relation to conservation. 

We discussed the purchase of temporary turtle crossing signs, including effectiveness, style, means of posting, and number. TBD. 

Kudos to the youngsters and adults on their trail-clearing work on June 4. Thanks to our trail crew for organizing it.The next date is 9/24 
or 10/1. 
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